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Once completed, the system will significantly increase the overall amount of airflow in the underground. This
increase wi  allow more of WIPP’s diesel-fueled equipment to operate underground, thereby helping crews to
complete restoration activities.

Next WIPP Town Hall Meeting Scheduled January 7
The City of Carlsbad and DOE will co-host a Town Hall meeting featuring updates on WIPP recovery activities.

The meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 7, at 5:30 p.m. Location: Carlsbad City Council Chambers, 101 N.
Halagueno Street. Live streaming of the meeting can be seen a



